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Monday 4th December 2023 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Heidi     Class 1: Evie     Class 2: Oliver 

Class 3:  Monty     Class 4: Alaya     Class 5: Harris  

Class 6: Jack     Class 7: Maggie     Class 8: Lenny     Class 9: Carmen 

Class 10: Mila     Class 11: Lila     Class 12:  Effie 

Class 13: Quinn     Class 14:  Shea 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to them all! 

Forest Schools 

On Wednesday, Year 1 will be taking part in an educational forest school 
lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure                              

children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and bring 
a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back for this 

session. 

Stockton Sparkles Lantern Parade 

On Sunday, a number of children and parents took part in 
the Stockton Sparkles Lantern Parade. The children designed 

and made their fantastic lanterns a few weeks ago with an 
artist before parading down the High Street yesterday              

evening. Thank you to everyone who took part. Thank you to 
Mrs Lofts and Mrs Lightowler for making the event possible. 

Sienna’s Garden 

You may have noticed the beautiful Christmas lights that 
were added to Sienna’s Garden last week. For those parents 

who aren’t aware, Sienna was a Wynyard pupil who sadly 
passed away in 2018 and the garden was created in her 

memory. Sienna’s family, including her brothers who attend 
Wynyard, maintain the garden and every year add the    
Christmas lights for all to enjoy and remember Sienna. 

Thank you to Sienna’s family for creating the light display. 
We are sure that you will agree that it looks amazing. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Christmas Fair - Friday 8th December 

Our rescheduled Christmas Fair takes place this Friday 
(8th December) from 3.15pm to 5.15pm.  

This will now be held in our school hall and studio. 

We really hope you can join us for some festive fun, our choir 
will be singing a few Christmas Carols, then you can browse 

the lovely stalls plus enjoy a mince pie and mulled wine. 

Children can be collected from their usual classroom doors 
between 3.15 to 3.30pm. 

Access to the fair will be via the Breakfast Club door at the 
bottom of the stairs next to Nursery.  

All after school clubs are cancelled this Friday; however, Tea 
Club is available until 6pm. (Friday only - when collecting            

children from Tea Club, please come to the School Office). 

Gin Advent Calendar Raffle 

A massive thank you to everyone who entered this year's Gin 
Advent Raffle and supported our fundraising.  

The winning number was 27 and the lucky winner is Mrs 
Lightowler. 

Christmas Wreath Making Class 

We are looking forward to hosting our very first Wreath    
Making Class in school this Thursday. A massive thank you to 

those who have already signed up to attend.  

As 3 of our bookings weren't fully confirmed or paid for, we 
now have 5 places available. If you know anyone who may like 

to attend, please email us at:                                                             
Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com.  

Booking and payment must be made no later than 12pm on 
Tuesday 5th December. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary Christmas Raffle 

We have lots of fantastic prizes in this year's raffle, if you 
haven't received a book of tickets or would like more for 
friends and family these can be collected from the school 

office. Please return any ticket stubs and money by Tuesday 
12th December. 

Tickets will also be on sale at our Christmas Fair this Friday. 

Thank you! 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Graham Parry, the Liddle          
family and Wynyard Village FC players, Archie and Oliver, who helped 

clear all the snow from the car park and ahead of the Vine Church         
service yesterday and school today. 

 Their efforts were greatly appreciated! 

Y4 Tag Rugby After School Club (Tuesday) 

Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances tomorrow’s 
Y4 Tag Rugby club is cancelled . Tea Club is available should 

you need to access this. 
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